
New Carlisle Town Council Work Session Memoranda,  September 3, 2015 
 
The work session was held in the council chambers at 9:00 AM. 
 
Present were President Higgins, Vice President Vojtko, Council Member Gelow, Council Member 
Carter, Council Member Rypma and Clerk-Treasurer Sue Moffitt.   
 
Also in attendance were Attorney Andrea Halpin, Jason Quirk, Kathy Aurenz, Leo Zarobinski, Mike 
VanLue, Mike Shilts, Diane Melady, Erin Shipley, Jackie Bone and Perry Hinton, . 
 
The work session was scheduled for discussion of decorative lighting. 
 
Electric Superintendent Jason Quirk presented his concerns regarding existing lighting. 
 
An arborist from Kachur Tree was contacted to look at the Town Christmas Tree.  He reports that 
the tree is dying and within approximately two and a half years the tree will be completely brown 
all the way to the top.  Greg Dudeck of Dudeck’s Christmas Trees has offered to donate a twelve foot 
conifer to replace the existing tree.  Greg has also volunteered to trim and maintain the tree for 
eight years.   
 
The holiday lighting will be added to the September 8th agenda for further discussion. 
 
The work session was adjourned at 9:47 AM. 
 
 

 
___________________________________________ 
Carolyn Higgins, President 

 
 
Attest: 
 
 
____________________________________________ 
Susan I. Moffitt, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 
 
 

 

 


